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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                  SUNDAY, APRIL 28, 2019 

CONTACT: Jocelyn Hall, MDOT Office of Communications, 989-245-7117 
                         HallJ20@Michigan.gov 

I-69 lane and ramp closures through Genesee County for 
bridge inspection April 29-May 3 

            
COUNTY: 
Genesee 

  
HIGHWAY:                                    
I-69 

CLOSEST CITY:                   
Flint 

                                    
ESTIMATED DATE:              
Monday, April 29, 2019 
  
ESTIMATED COMPLETION DATE:        
Friday, May 3, 2019 
 
PROJECT:                           
The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will require lane and ramp closures on I-
69 between Elms Road and Bristol Road in Genesee County to accommodate routine bridge 
inspections. All closures are expected to occur from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
  
Project map: http://bit.ly/2VxiP2c 
 
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS:                       
April 29: 



 Eastbound I-69 between Elms Road and Bristol Road: Expect a double-lane closure. The 
Bristol Road ramp to eastbound I-69 will be closed. 

 Elms Road: Expect single-lane closures to accommodate access to the underside of I-69. 
April 30: 

 Westbound I-69 from I-75 to Bristol Road: Expect a double-lane closure. The Bristol 
Road on ramp will be closed and detoured. 

 Eastbound I-69 from M-13 to Nichols Road: Expect a single-lane closure. 
May 1: 

 Eastbound I-69 overpass at Bristol Road: Expect a double-lane closure for inspection of 
the overpass. 

 Eastbound I-69: Expect a single-lane closure from M-13 to Nichols Road. 
May 2: 

 Eastbound I-69 overpass at Bristol Road: Expect a double-lane closure for inspection of 
the overpass. 

 Westbound I-69: Expect a single-lane closure from M-13 to Nichols Road. 
May 3: 

 Westbound I-69 overpass at Bristol Road: Expect a double-lane closure for inspection of 
the overpass. The Bristol Road on ramp will be closed and detoured. 

 Westbound I-69: Expect a single-lane closure from M-13 to Nichols Road. 
  
SAFETY BENEFITS:  
This work will allow bridge inspectors to safely complete routine inspections. 

  

 


